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Appendix B – Copy of Minute from North West (Inner) Area Committee 3 July 2008  
 
Minute 8 b)  Deputation – Disposal of St Ann’s Mills, Kirkstall 
 
The Committee received a deputation from Keith Collridge in relation to the disposal of St 
Ann’s Mills, Kirkstall. 
 
The deputation made specific reference to the previous deputation presented at the full 
Council meeting held on 2 July 2008 and requested the Committee’s support towards the 
retention of St Ann’s Mills, Kirkstall and to oppose selling off the land. 
 
At the request of the Chair, Stephen Rennie, Hawksworth Wood Community Centre updated 
the meeting on the latest developments. 
 
RESOLVED –  
 
(a) That the deputation be received and noted. 
 
(b) That this Committee supports the concept of the retention of St Ann’s Mills, Kirkstall 

and for no further steps to sell off the land until options for retention as a community 
facility had been explored. 

 
(c) That this Committee requests Executive Board’s support/approval that the local 

community be given the opportunity to develop a Community Interest Company and 
produce a business plan for alternative use of the mills. 

 
(d) That the comments made in relation to the restoration of the  flood plain on the site be 

referred to the Director of City Development by West and North West Area 
Management for appropriate action. 

 
 
 


